
From: Margaret McKinley  

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:50 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon 

Cc:Carolyn Lepard 
Subject: Re: opposition to Sandberg Variance 

 

Mr. Barrett, 

 

I came to the same conclusion as Carolyn Lepard after looking at Mr. Samberg's plans and 

talking with him. As a working architect, he would have known the challenges of the lot when he 

bought it. I think he should have designed a house to fit the lot size and within the zoning 

parameters.  As proposed, the house will loom over the neighbor's homes and dominate the 

neighborhood.  

 

I oppose the variance.  

 

Regards, 

Margie McKinley 

 

 

 

(Resident at 3 Ridgeway Street) 

 


